
Central Texas Bluegrass Association Meeting
1/10/2021 7:30p (via Zoom)

Attendees:
Libby
Chip
Jon (Non-board member)
Lenny
Natalie
Noah
Sammy
Mike
Chris
Celebrindal

Absent:
none

Meeting was called to order at 6:36p CST
Lenny presented the January Treasurer's report.  It was approved.

Leti Bueno from Music is Life presented some opportunities for a possible collaboration
with CTBA.

*Lenny: Present December + 2020 Treasurer's Reports
Chip moved for approval, Lenny Seconded, carried unanimously

*Elect Officers: President, VP, Treasurer + Secretary
The following officers for CTBA were nominated and elected unanimously
Libby-Pres
Chris-VP
Lenny-Treasurer
Natalie-Sec

*Overview of Committees
Libby shared the roles and responsibilities of each committee chair
Newsletter Chair - Mike
Merch Chair - Chris
Social Chair - Evan Hall
Scholarship Chair - Leslie Collier (Chip is alt)
Event Chair - Libby
Membership - Jon

*Newsletter



Good feedback on the newsletter.  Going forward we will target quarterly issues

Meetings will move to the second Tuesday of each of Month.  Next meeting is 2/9/21
6:30 pm.  Adjourned at 8:40p


